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NOTICE OF WORKS

Paving work will be carried out on the parking lot and runway at
Lourdes-de-Blanc-Sablon Airport. The dates for the period of work are
subject to change due to weather or other conditions, in which case a
notice will be issued.

Parking: renovation work June 17 to 28, 2024

Renovation work on the existing parking lot and long-term parking area
(gravel surface) will take place. The contractor will carry out the work in
phases to minimize the impact on users.

Please follow the signage to find available parking. Note that these
indications may vary from day to day during the identified period.

Please respect the signs to avoid having your vehicle towed at your
expense.




Runaway: July 1 until Auqust 17, 2024

Work on the runway is scheduled to take place from July 1 to August 17,
2024.

During this period, there will be night work without interruption of
commercial flights between 6:30 a.m. and 8 p.m.

Please note: Complete closure of the runway from July 20 to July
27, 2024 (accessible only by helicopter).

We recommend that you check the various options offered by airlines
during this period before making any travel plans.




